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Comments: Please do not allow grazing by domestic sheep in the meadows of the High Uintas Wilderness. It is
not ecologically healthy for wilderness. Ending the grazing of domestic sheep is necessary to keep our
magnificent Big Horn Sheep safe from the diseases of domestic sheep and allowing the natural growth of native
plants that we must nurture in wilderness.

Please adopt Alternative 1.



